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2022 Primary Care Incentive Program (PIP) 
 

 
Physicians Health Plan (PHP) has completed the review of the 2022-year end Primary Care 
Incentive Program (PIP) performance. PHP values the continued partnership we share to 
improve the well-being of our members. Together, we are making a difference in the health of 
our community. PHP is committed to working with our primary care providers to achieve the 
goals of improving the individual patient experience of care and improving the health status of 
our entire population of patients. 
 
The final report can be accessed through the MyPHP Provider Portal and provides results for 
each of the 2022 PHP incentive program measures and the reward earned. Your Provider 

Relations Team is available to discuss these reports, answer any questions, or assist in helping 
create a MyPHP Provider Portal account. The Provider Relations Team can be reached at 
PHPProviderRelations@phpmm.org. 
 
Payment for the 2022 Primary Care Incentive Program is issued in the manner you have 
registered with Zelis® Payments. If you have not registered on the Zelis ePayment Center 
platform for PHP, a check will be issued, if an incentive bonus was achieved.  
 
Physicians Health Plan appreciates the excellent care you provide to our members and remains 
committed to our partnership with you to improve the health and well-being of our members by 
supporting access to high-quality, cost-effective health care.  
 
If you have any questions or need assistance, contact the PHP Provider Relations Team, by 
sending an email to PHPProviderRelations@phpmm.org.  
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